Dear Chair Westrom, Chair Sundin, and members of the committee,

LEAFF is very friendly, supports small farmers like me. It helps me a lot. LEAFF is a
great program that helps small farmers. It helps farmers stay alive, encourage farmers
and a great support. Working with LEAFF and The Good Acre was the best I've ever
had. Please don’t stop it helps me a lot.

Yi Her
224 15th Ave South
South St. Paul, MN 55075



